Along Route '66



President and

Secretary:

Treasurer:

Head Agent:

Reunion Giving Chairman:

Newsletter Editor: Harry M. Lowd III, Box 47, North Sutton, NH 03260

Lawrence J. Geiger, 93 Greenridge Ave., White Plains, NY 10605 Paul Babcock III, 4 Hodges Avenue, Wellesley, MA 02181

Paul F. Doscher, Amos Tuck School, Director of Development,

Hinman Box 9000, Hanover, NH 03755

J. Bruce McKissock, Duane, Morris and Heckscher, 16th Floor 100 South Broad St., Philadelphia, PA 19110

 $\tau_{\mu}:\mathbb{R}^{n}\to\mathbb{R}^{n}$ The combined '64, '65, '66, 15th reunion was an outstanding success, with over one hundred members of the class of '66 in attendance with their families. The weather was perfect, the food and drink plentiful, and the company great. Many took advantage of the weather and climbed Moosilauke, others returned to the classroom to learn about computers, and many participated in the panel discussion on the "Dragons of Eden".

Saturday, with perfect summerlike weather, the children competed at Memorial Field in a Junior Olympics, while their parents spent money at an auction. At noon there was a country cookout, complete with games of skill, craft booths and farm animals. Saturday evening, cocktails were served on the lawn in front of Baker, and surf 'n turf was served at Thayer. The rest of the evening there was a choice of music, from folk singing to disco to soft rock.

On Sunday the hardy and foolhardy arose at 8:00 AM for a 10 kilometer road race. Later in the morning, there was time for reflection, with a joint memorial service held at the Bema. Following a leisurely brunch, people said their goodbyes, and talked about football weekends, twentieth reunion, etc., etc.

The members of the Executive Committee present (Babcock, Doscher, Graves, Lanfer, Loring, Lowd, MacMillan and Serenbetz) met and agreed that the present officers and Executive Committee would remain in office until the Harvard game, on October 18, 1980, at which time the Executive Committee will meet again and elect officers. Anyone who is interested in being a member of the 1966 Executive Committee is welcome to do so by indicating their interest on the form below. The Executive Committee should meet twice a year to conduct class business. The meetings usually take place in Hanover, in May, during Class Officers Weekend, and in the fall, during a football game weekend. One would be expected to attend the majority of the meetings during his term. The members of the Executive Committee would be the key people for the class in the Alumni Fund, Campaign for Dartmouth, regional clubs, recruiting, etc. If you are sincerely interested, please indicate below, and you will be invited to come to Hanover for the October 18, 1980 meeting of the Executive Committee.

ate Tylen . The entry and the first

There are two areas of concern to your present officers, and we would like your opinions on these and any other issues that apply to the Class of 1966. There appears to be strong involvement by class members in regional Dartmouth activities, and we would like to continue to promote that involvement. Secondly, at the moment, we do not have a specific class project. It has been suggested that the Dartmouth Class of 1966 might like to present book awards annually, through the local Dartmouth clubs. This is an excellent project, and will not only support Dartmouth, but also the class locally. If you have any additional suggestions, please indicate on the form below and we will be happy to consider them at our fall meeting.

You will shortly be getting your dues notice from Paul Babcock, and you will note that there is no increase this year. We do, however, have a Memorial Book Fund, at Baker, for deceased class members, and if you would like to contribute to that fund, over and above your dues, please send your check to Paul.

Lastly, anyone who is interested in being considered for office, please indicate on the form below. We are looking for candidates for President, Treasurer, Secretary, Newsletter Editor, Head Agent and Bequest Chairman. The most important jobs are the Head Agent and Newsletter Editor, and these require people who are willing to work. We are particularly interested in getting someone for the newsletter who will be willing to get out three to four newsletters a year. Anyone who is willing to be a regional agent in his local area, please also indicate this on the form.

The next five years for the Class of '66 are very important, and we need all the help and input we can get from all of you. Please fill in the form below, give us your ideas and suggestions, and, if you are willing to work for the class, please indicate that as well.

Terry Lowd

.. i.. :

CLASS OF 1966

Se	cretar	- ,			Regional	Agent	ed i se	
TY	easure:	Efrica (Alba Ab) La fam	Maria Cara	- 1995 <u>- 19</u> 07	Newslette	r Editor	t kan kada da	*
I feel	that th	ne Class o	f 1966	Book Awa	rd is a g	ood clas	s project	(x,y) = x
I would	sugge	st the fol	lowing	as an al	ternative	Class I	roject	61 6 0 0612 0
		: · · · ·	•	er en		*	The April 1997 of the April 19	
	·	•	Sign	ed			3/1/1.3	
		1		1-10-22		e grati		
			100				September	